
O&M Presidents Report December 2024 Delegates Meeting: 

Since our last meeting, it was my pleasure to attend Tallangatta Bowling Club’s 90-year anniversary 

celebrations. Everyone had a great day despite the intermittent rain. Secretary Glenice also attended 

functions at Yackandandah and Milawa Bowling Clubs where she presented 80-year badges and 90 year 

certificates. 

It is great to see the positive impact that Commercial Club and North Albury have made in their debut 

season with the O&M. Both Club’s have pennant sides at the pointy end of some of their Divisions and 

have also had members participate in State Events and O&M Representative Trial and Competition days. 

I would like to congratulate the Representative Side on their successful defence of the OMBR v GMBR 

Challenge recently held at Shepparton East. The O&M had wins in the Women, Men and Overall 

competition. I would like to wish the Region representative sides the best of luck at Ballarat in January. 

Good luck to all Clubs in their endeavors to reach Pennant Finals, with only four rounds remaining the 

race is on for many clubs to secure a top four position. 

On behalf of the Board I would like to wish you and your members best wishes for the Christmas New 

Year period and a safe return to the greens in mid-January. 

Regards, 

Maurie Braden 

President 

O&M Bowls Region 


